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May 30, 2019 

 
Flooding in Midwestern U.S. Affecting Intermodal Service (May 2019) 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Midwest region continues to experience unusually high amounts of rainfall, causing increased flooding and 
impacts to the railroad network in Kansas, Missouri, Oklahoma and Arkansas. Nebraska and Iowa are also 
experiencing potential disruptions as additional track sections are put out of service around the Missouri River and 
the Mississippi River. 
 
The rail companies continue to reposition crews to the affected areas and re-route trains to minimize disruption to 
traffic flows as much as possible. The timing for service recovery and normal transit times is closely related to the 
weather.  
 
You can find the latest outage maps via the below links: 

- Union Pacific (UP) network  
- Burlington Northern Santa Fe (BNSF) network   

 
We will continue to monitor the situation, track your shipments and provide updates as regularly as possible.  
 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 

Robinson for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson  

 

http://www.chrobinson.com/
https://www.up.com/customers/flooding/
https://www.bnsf.com/news-media/pdf/flooding-map.pdf

